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MISSING WORK FURLOUGH INMATE VOLUNTARILY RETURNS TO 
OCCC 

  
HONOLULU – Missing work furlough inmate Vincent Pacheco-Poomaihealani 
voluntarily turned himself in at the Oahu Community Correctional Center (OCCC) 
Sunday evening.  He was reported missing from the Saturday, 10 p.m. headcount at the 
Laumaka Work Furlough Center. He was not authorized to leave and now faces an 
additional escape charge.  
  
Pacheco-Poomaihealani is serving time for Unauthorized Control of a Propelled Vehicle, 
Promoting a Dangerous Drug 3, Unlawful Use of Drug Paraphernalia and Unauthorized 
Possession of Confidential Personal Information. His next parole hearing is scheduled 
for June 2020. 
  
Pacheco-Poomaihealani is a community custody inmate in the work furlough program 
with pass privileges. Community custody is the lowest classification status. 
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